
May 30, 1990

To Whom It May Concern:

In October of 1988, our Company suffered a major fire.
In dealing with the insurance company, I quickly found I
was not educated in these difficult insurance
negotiations.

Bob Lucurell, of Adjusters International, was
recommended to me as a professional who would represent
my interest, interpret my insurance coverage and as
someone with experience who could tell me what to expect
and who would assist me in preparing for it.

Ultimately, Bob enabled me to realize my maximum
coverage. The fees were minimal in consideration of the
maximum settlement we received due to the
professionalism that was exhibited in the handling of
our claim. Adjusters International is well networked in
the insurance claim business. The personal attention
our company received did not go unnoticed.

I highly recommend Mr. Bob Lucurell and Adjusters
International.

Sincerely,

Bruce Breiwick
President
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